
Please be advised that the annual program of water main and hydrant 
flushing will be carried out beginning on or about 

Tuesday, April 23, 2024 and will continue for approximately four weeks.
This work will be carried out daily Monday through Friday between the 

hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.
Some discoloration of water will occur during this period. 

CONSUMERS ARE ADVISED TO CHECK WATER CONDITIONS  
BEFORE DOING LAUNDRY. WATER HEATERS SHOULD BE  

FLUSHED AFTER COMPLETION OF THIS PROGRAM.
Please post notice near your washer for your convenience.

Your cooperation is appreciated,
Queensbury Water Department

WATER CONSUMERS –
Town of Queensbury


